Congress of the United States Washington, DC 20515

April 29, 2021

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro Chair Committee on Appropriations U.S. House of Representatives Washington, DC 20515 The Honorable Kay Granger Ranking Member Committee on Appropriations U.S. House of Representatives Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am requesting funding for the Vernon Central Water Project.

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Town of Vernon at 4305 Peterboro Road, Vernon, NY 13476. The funding would be used to extend to the homes of residents who have been suffering from salt contamination in their wells. This will allow them to receive healthy, clean water.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

2 Genry

Sincerely,

ELAUDIA TENNEY

Member of Congress